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NOVEMBER   THEMES 

 

 

 

 11  -    3  PERSECUTED CHURCH 

 11  -  10  VETERANS 

 11  -  17  EDUCATION 

 11 -   24  THANKSGIVING 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

  11 -    3  Bible Overview  

  11 -  10  Personal Bible Study 

  11 -  17  Bible Study Aids 

  11 -  24  Bible Study Methods pt 1 

 

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

  11 -    3  Victory of Church 

  11 -  10  Dealing with Enemies 

  11 -  17  Taking Time to Teach 

  11 -  24  Thankful for Workers 

 

Sunday Evening 

NO EVENING SERVICE UNTIL NEXT 

SPRING! 

 

 

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

 

     Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     November 3
rd

, we will be focusing 
and praying for Christians around the 
world who are enduring persecution.  
Jesus warns us that this will continue.  
We can lift them up asking for 
strength and boldness as they face 
the onslaught of evil. 
 

Food 

Distribution 
 

Saturday:  November 9th 
10 am- 1 pm 

West Vienna UM in Clio 
   The GM Strike 
affected many 
people in our 

community.  
Several work for 

sub-contractors.  
We saw an increase 
of 25% at our 

October Distribution.  A decrease in 
amount of food we received resulted 
in our people getting about 1/3 their 
normal supply.   
     We were thankful to be able to 
offer a second distribution on October 
26

th
.  An area agency and groups 

maked this possible.  This time we 
received an entire semi-truck.  
Bethany United Methodist rose up to 
volunteer to host this event. 
  We were grateful to receive a check 
for $1200 from the Clio Farm Market.  
They were hampered this year and 
have discontinued.  We continue to 
receive support from area churches 
and pledges from people in the 
community. 

    November, we will 
be returning to West Vienna United 
Methodist on West Wilson Road.  
Volunteers are encouraged to park in 
the east parking lot (upper);  the 
distribution will take place in the west 
parking lot (lower). 
    We are so appreciative of all the 
congregations as they take turns 
hosting, and then the volunteers that 
show up each month, regardless who 
is hosting.   
    This is definitely a monthly highlight 
as our community comes together!     

 

Honoring 
OUR Veterans 

Sunday 
November 10th 

 
    We will be recognizing those from 
our congregation who have served in 
the armed forces and are still with 
us. 

  Sunday,  November 17
th

 we will 
take time to honor and prayer for 
our local educators, staff and 
administrators. 
    We are pleased to help provide 
food backpacks for the needy 
students in Clio schools.  We also 
work with the administration by Paul 
serving on the Academic 
Achievement Committee.  He has 
also volunteered to serve as the 
chaplain at the Carter Middle School, 
in response to a request from the 
administrators. 
    Join us in prayer throughout this 
week for the various groups.  
Continue to pray for the 
administration! 
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